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Subject:  Approve Public Adjuster Contract Date:  Monday, June 24, 2013 

 

 

Presented By: Mike Hodgson, Business Manager Related Page(s): This page +2           

    David Perry, Maintenance Director 

 

 

 

ACTION 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

 

The school district has recently been contacted by two public adjuster firms as a 

result of the damage sustained by the district from the storm that occurred on May 

28.   

 

A public adjuster firm will identify and value any damage the district has sustained, 

will document the damage, and will negotiate with the insurance company on behalf of 

the district. 

 

Because of the magnitude of the damage, it is felt that obtaining the expertise of 

one of these firms would be advantageous to the school district. 

  

We have met with both firms, checked references, and negotiated the fees.   It is our 

conclusion that the firm D.A. Lamont is the best firm to handle River Road’s claims, 

not only for this storm, but also for other damage that has been incurred by the 

district that has never been claimed.   The fee of 7%, is ½% lower than the other 

firm, Adjusters International. 

 

The attached contract has been reviewed by Fred Stormer.  

  

 

       

     

BOARD ACTIONS REQUESTED: 

 

Approve and sign the attached contract. 

            

       


